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Statement of Purpose

Electronic bullying or “cyberbullying” has attracted increased attention throughout the country, most recently with the death of a high school student who through a social networking site became so distraught she committed suicide. 
Defined as “willful and repeated harm inflicted through the medium of electronic text” (Patchin & Hinduja, 2006), these experiences go beyond standard “school yard” bullying. In addition the amount of online fraud, online predators, and other negative connotations today’s students come into contact with while innocently using today’s technology is constantly increasing. This creates a dangerous neighborhood that students can access right from the comfort of their own homes.


The subject of internet safety is one that students can never learn too soon. Practicing proper online behaviors, knowing the proper information to disclose online, and understanding the importance of cyber-ethics is paramount in our technological society. The internet safety unit that sixth grade students partake in at Northwood Middle School, allows them to explore important topics that will teach them the most ethical way to behave while using electronic devices. As a result, students will not only be safer “cyber-citizens”, but more informed on the potential dangers that the online world brings to them each time they log on to their personal computers and devices.

References: Hinduja, S. & Patchin, J. (2007). Offline Consequences of Online Victimization: School Violence and Delinquency. Journal of School Violence, 6 (3), 89-112

